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Omaha PublicPowerDistnct

444 South 16th Street Mall
Omaha NE68102-2247

April 30,1996
LIC-96-0064

Mr. L. J. Callan
Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-8064

Reference: Docket No. 50-285
,

Dear Mr. Callan:

SUBJECT: Operator License Renewal Application

Pursuant to the requirements of 10 CFR 55.57(a), the Omaha Public Power District
(0 PPD) is enclosing documentation associated with the license renewal application
for one Reactor Operator (RO) assigned to the Fort Calhoun Station (FCS). The
applicant, Mr. Jeffrey C. Yeager, has satisfactorily completed the FCS R0
Requalification Program.

If you should have any questions or require additional information, please
contact Mr. David E. Weaver at (402) 533-6056.

Sincerely,

N
_

T. L. Patterson
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations
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Enclosure

c: Winston & Strasn (w/o Enclosure)
J. L. Pellet, Chief, Operations Section, Region IV ,

L. R. Wharton, NRC Project Manager (w/o Enclosure)
W. C. Walker, NRC Senior Resident Inspector (w/o Enclosure) f
Document Control Desk (w/o Enclosure)
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